
TIME EXTENSIONS 
REGULAR PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

MARCH 11, 2015 
 
 
0714091-P016 (14-22000015) 
SHORELINE OAKS SUBDIVISION UNIT 4 (FINAL – 4.21 ACRES)     
Located north of Purdue Road and south of Division Road. 
 
Applicant: The Lakes at King Estates, Inc. 
Engineer: Urban Engineering 
 
 
The Planning Commission originally approved the above plat on August 27, 2014.  The 
applicant is requesting a six-month time extension to allow additional time to finalize 
funding and anticipates beginning construction within the next thirty (30) days.  This is the 
first time extension for this project and Staff recommends approval. 
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